
Amber M. Knipe Scholarship 

 
The Amber Knipe Scholarship was established in 2010 by Kathy and William Knipe in memory of 

their daughter, Amber Knipe. Amber was an active member of her community and very 

involved in athletics when she attended Seeger High School. She attended Butler University and 

graduated with a double major in Sociology and Criminal Justice. She began working as a social 

worker in order to help others. Amber has continued to give, even after her death, through the 

scholarship that was established in her memory.  

 

The scholarship is for a Seeger High School graduate who plans to pursue an undergraduate 

degree in Criminal Justice or Sociology. Applicants must have maintained at least a grade point 

average of a “B” during high school and have good citizenship qualities and high moral 

character.  
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